
Young Lincoln Scholar k", 
Pays 'Tribute in an Ad 

Steven Carson, a Lincoln II:- 
scholar who is working for a 
master's degree in history at 
New York University, paid 
tribute to the President in a 
memorial published in The 
New York Times today. 	t 

Mr. Carson, 22 years old, 
has been accepted for study 
toward a doctorate in his-
tory at The Johns Hopkins "Rx 
University. He is a member 
of the Civil War Round Table, 
the New York Historical So-
ciety and' the American His-
torical Association. He lives 
at 1645 Grand Concourse, the 
Bronx. 

"LIN'COLN,President Abra-
ham. Assassinated 100 years 
ago today. May his life con-
tinue to be an inspiration to 
the world and may scholars 
continue to end the myths so 
that the greater truth might 
'live: 	— 

"LINCOLN, Pres Abraham. 
Assassinated 100 years ago 
today: May his life continue 
to be an impiration to the 
World and may scholars con-
tinue to end the myths so that 
the grOter truth might live." 


